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Subject: Communication from Jody Cascio, McKinley Middle School Directing Principal, requesting
to close off the south sidewalk of Rupert Boulevard from Chicago Street west to the cemetery during
the 2016-2017 winter season. (Res No. 0271-16)

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 07-26-16: That Racine
Unified School District be granted permission to close the sidewalk on Rupert Boulevard in front of
McKinley Middle School from December 1, 2016 to April 1, 2017 with the requirement that Racine
Unified School District holds the City of Racine harmless from any and all injuries caused by
conditions of the sidewalk related to this closure.

Fiscal Note: There will be no cost to the City of Racine in granting this permission.
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